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From: Russell Tobey Pope <RTPope777@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 7:19 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Russell Tobey and Elizabeth Ann Pope 

4709 Leon Grande Ave. SE 

Rio Rancho, NM 87124 

Fracking is environmentally destructive enough but please 
please please don't allow the restrictions removed or 
the boundaries increased  to 750 feet or one quarter of 
the length of a football field.  This could have significant 
noise pollution impact 

Thank you 


